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Plumas Pines Men’s Club, Inc. 

Board Meeting Notes 

July 21, 2016 

 

 

The meeting was held at Longboards at 2:00 pm.  Board members present were Jim Talbot, Mike Wilson, 

Brad Clark, Dave Stone, Frank Motzkus, Kim Roberts, and John Donohue.  Doyle Blaylock and Charlie 

Myers attended as guests. 

 

Past Meeting Notes—June meeting notes were approved. 

 

Tournament Report—Mixer with the Women’s club was June 29
th
.  Feedback indicates it was 

successful. 

 

Match play is progressing with the loser brackets a little behind; one winner’s bracket match is behind 

schedule. 

 

Mountain Classic Report—Breakfast will still be provided however with a different menu.  It will now 

be a grab and go out of the snack bar.  Breakfast wraps or burrito plus coffee will be available.  Lunch 

will be provided at the turn with several selections.  Dinner will be ribs, chicken, salads, and cookies.  

There will be no separate corkage fee.  The cost of the food, for both days, will be $65.00 per player 

(same as last year). 

 

Still need to work on scoring set up and other coordination items. 

 

Frank will coordinate the opening ceremony for the first day similar to last year’s presentation. 

 

There are 33 Tee sponsors to date.  Renee is working on the follow-up.  Plumas Pines Real Estate 

(RE/MAX) desires to do additional advertising with larger signs/visibility on the par 3’s; he will donate a 

total of $600 for this (half to the women’s club). 

 

We have 33 prizes for the raffle, should get a couple of more. 

 

Plumas Pines Real Estate and Vacation Rentals and Graeagle-Plumas Pines Vacation Rentals will offer 

reduced rates (approximately 20-25%) for their two night lodging properties. 

 

There is a concern with Deals and Wheels not having the opportunity to sponsor the hole-in-one 

insurance.  Kim will follow-up with Steve Heskett. 

 

$500 prize will be paid for the first hole-in-one on each par 3 each day.  This gives us maximum $4,000 

exposure. 

 

Kim will take over, from Jim, the coordination of the Senior/Super Senior tournament. 

 

Membership Report—There are 102 members to date. 

 

Handicap Report—None 

 

Treasurers Report—Current checking account balance is $14,079. 

 

Head Professional—None 
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Old Business—Need to start forming a nominating committee for the board election in September; 

decide on the committee at the next board meeting. 

 

Charlie Myers and Marv Pierce are coordinating the Golden Tomahawk tournament. 

 

New Business—None 

 

Next Meeting—Monday August 29
th
, after Outlaws golf (about 2:30 pm), at Longboards 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:45 pm. 

 

Attachments to hard copy of these notes:  agenda, treasurer’s report 


